
Homeownership Policy
BNA has developed a draft Homeownership Policy that is available for Member review. The Homeownership 
Policy outlines homeownership responsibilities and establishes rules and procedures for BNA members to build, 
buy, renovate, or refinance homes on BNA land. 

Please provide any feedback on the Policy to Paulette Facca pfacca@bnafn.ca by February 28, 2025.

Members are encouraged to review the draft and provide feedback.  Your input is invaluable in shaping a policy 
that reflects our collective goals and needs.  For more information and to review the draft, please visit our 
website at www.bnafn.ca/homeownership-policy or by scanning the QR code below.

We look forward to hearing your thoughts!
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provide feedback.
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